
Paid Internship Opportunities at AFRL! 

 

The Air Force Research Lab (AFRL) posting for Pathways summer internships will be 

out shortly.  We will be hiring many positions in engineering, computer science, 

mathematics and physics.   

 

These are summer positions, but there is a good chance that many of them will 

continue year-round.  PLUS there is the potential for relocation bonuses.  These are 

excellent opportunities to gain research experience with our world-class scientists and 

engineers who work on the leading edge of aerospace-related technologies!   

 

Note that the APPLICATION WINDOW IS LIMITED!!  Students should go to 

https://www.usajobs.gov during THE WEEK OF 6-10 FEBRUARY 2017, enter the 

following posting numbers into the "keywords" search box, and follow instructions 

for submitting resumes/applications.   

 

The call is open to undergraduate and graduate students who are US citizens in STEM 

degree programs.   

 

For questions, please contact AFRL.recruiting@us.af.mil.    

 

Look for postings for locations at Edwards AFB (Calif), Wright-Patterson AFB 

(Dayton OH), and at the Rome Lab (Rome NY).  

 

NOTE THAT POSTING NUMBERS ARE NOT YET KNOWN TO US FOR 

EDWARDS AFB, BUT THE INFORMATION MAY BE AVAILABLE AT THE 

WEBSITE. 

 

Engineering (Dayton OH and Rome NY), posting number 1896161 Computer Science 

(Dayton OH and Rome NY), posting number 1896231 Mathematics (Dayton OH), 

posting number 1896227 Physics (Dayton OH), posting number 1896224 

 

https://www.usajobs.gov/
mailto:AFRL.recruiting@us.af.mil

